
 

 

Bookings are now being taken for 

places at the Broomwood 

Pensioners Christmas Party 
 

                        Being held at 

 Altrincham Conservative Club, Market Street, Altrincham 

Sunday 27
th

 November Starts at 5:30pm 

 

Three Course Meal served at 6:00pm followed by mince Pie & Coffee 

 

The evening includes a raffle, live music, bingo and finishes 

at about 9:30pm - Cost £5  

Pop into the G-force cafe to reserve your place or ring 

Joan Lloyd on 07960 696147 or 903 8200  

 

Transport to and from the party is provided at no extra cost 

and we will drop you off at your door on the way back. 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Exciting news  

More equipment planned for our Park 
 

Following the Fun day on the park in the summer, and your input into what other things the park needs, 
we are proud to say that  
.  
Our thanks go to the Broomwood Partnership who have bn working hard for a number of years now to 
make our park a great place for everyone. The plans of the park can be seen on the wall in the G-Force 
Café.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

November 2011 

HOMEWATCH 
Ever thought of starting a 

Homewatch scheme for you and 
your neighbours? 

Your local PCSO’s are happy to come and 
talk to you about how to get it started.  
 

Anthony, Craig and Paul  
from Altrincham  
Neighbourhood Policing  
Team would like to wish all 
the residents a very  
happy Christmas and New  
Year 
 
.  
 

POLICE WARNING 
Houses & sheds are  

being broken into in the area  
Please make sure you lock your 
doors, windows & secure your 

shed. 
Remember criminals often use tools in peoples 

sheds to break into the house  
 

The next Coffee morning in  
G-Force café is on 5th 

December 
Includes a free mince pies and 

a special Christmas raffle  
All funds raised goes to the OAP’s 

Christmas party 
 
 

Please clean up after your dog.  
 

Let’s all keep Broomwood 

clean and safe for everyone 



www.broomwoodvoice.com 
Did you know that the Broomwood has one of the best community websites 

in the whole country. Why not visit www.broomwoodvoice.com and check out all 
the latest information relevant to you and your community from local weather, 
TMBC watch, updates on local issues, traffic and travel info and much more. 

 

SUPPORTED BY THT AND IVHA 

 
Any old scrap metal, fridges 

washing machine, etc 
 

Ring Wayne on 07586 947979 and he 

will remove it for you  

FREE OF CHARGE 

 

BCA would like to 
thank Altrincham 

Festival Committee for 
their help in funding 

this newsletter 

  

Now is a great time to 
open your Credit 
Union Account to 

save for your summer 
holiday. 

 

Save just £10 a week and you 
could have £320 by June 
OPEN EVERY MONDAY  

1pm to 3pm  
AT THE G-FORCE CAFÉ  

Community 

Carol Service at 

Coniston Walk 

Summer house 
Saturday 10

th
 December 

at 5pm 

Hot pot, mulled wine & 

mince pies being served 
 

Everybody welcome 

Aaron - 07905 008739 

Nathan - 07905 122866 


